REYNOLDS SCHOOL DISTRICT

Reynolds Parents Advisory Council volunteers sought . . .

Mr. Joseph Neuch, Superintendent of Reynolds School District, invites interested parents to participate in the Reynolds Parents Advisory Council, now in its third year.

This year's RPAC will operate in much the same manner as last year, allowing for comments and suggestions on as many topics as possible. Mr. Neuch stated that it is encouraging to have the opportunity to discuss issues in such a positive manner and in an atmosphere of mutual concern.

The group meets four times during the school year in the Board Conference Room, and the meeting dates have been scheduled as listed:

RPAC Meeting #1	Thursday, October 4, 2012	7:00 PM
RPAC Meeting #2	Thursday, January 10, 2013	7:00 PM
RPAC Meeting #3	Thursday, March 7, 2013	7:00 PM
RPAC Meeting #4	Thursday, May 9, 2013	7:00 PM

If you are interested in helping our Superintendent better our schools, our educational programs, and our students' experiences, *please call Mrs. Sue Combine at 724-646-5521 or email her at scombine@reynolds.k12.pa.us*. You will need to provide your name, address, phone number, cell number, and email address.

If you know of any other parent in the district who may be interested, please forward their name and phone number to Mrs. Combine, and she'll contact them directly.

Thank you for your interest!